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August 31, 2012 

Tokyo Electric Power Company 

 

Report on the Investigation Results of the Actual Radiation Control Implemented at 

Fukushima Daiichi Nuclear Power Station to the Ministry of Health, Labour and 

Welfare 

 

[Background] 

- Inappropriate usage of alarm pocket dosimeter* (hereafter “APD”) shielded with 

lead cover was reported at Fukushima Daiichi Nuclear Power Station. 

- On July 24, 2012, we received a directive document from the Ministry of Health, 

Labour and Welfare instructing us to investigate on the actual radiation control 

implemented at the power station to check for other cases of inappropriate radiation 

control. 

 

[Reported contents] 

- For the workers who engaged in operations with exposure dose exceeding 

5mSv/month during the period from November 2011 to June 2012, it was found that 

the dose measured by APD was 15% lower than that measured by integrating 

dosimeter. The cause of the difference was investigated. 

- As for the operations conducted in June 2012 for which notification was submitted to 

the Tomioka Labor Standards Inspection Office, workers with exposure dose less 

than 50% of the planned dose were selected and the cause of the difference between 

the actual and planned exposure doses was investigated. 

- The results of the above investigations have been reported to the Ministry of Health, 

Labour and Welfare today. 

 

End 

 

Attachment 

“Investigation on the actual radiation control implemented at Fukushima Daiichi 

Nuclear Power Station” 

 

* Alarm pocket dosimeter 

Measures the exposure dose of an individual worker and the amount of time spent 



within the controlled area. Alarm goes off when the exposure dose or the amount of 

time spent in the controlled area reaches a certain level. 

 

The aforementioned document is available only in Japanese. We apologize for the 

inconvenience this may cause. 


